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MESSAGE FROM MISS BLACKBURN

Our first week back! Welcome to all parents of existing and new children to the school, I
hope your children are enjoying their experience with Boskenwyn as much as we are
enjoying meeting them.

It was great to see you at the welcome meetings on Monday. We made a lot of ground
and there was a great deal of support for which we are all very grateful. Unfortunately,
due to some individual concerns/problems being discussed there, I didn’t quite
complete the agenda as I had liked. I have put the agenda and slides which I had
prepared, onto the Boskenwyn School website for you to look over and also for any
parents who couldn’t make it. We have already started to action some of the points
discussed, one of which is this new format of the newsletter. I hope you like it! I have also
set the dates for all of the parent/governor meetings for the year so you can plan them
into your diary and attend if possible. The next one is 21st September, 2pm at school and
hopefully we can continue where we left off and work together to make our school the
best learning experience for you and your children. I hope to see you there, we will meet
in the green room between Mr Conway and Mr Watson’s class. You can find the link to
the welcome presentation on the school website below:
Boskenwyn Primary School
 
We briefly discussed the topics for this term which are:
EYFS/KS1 (early years and year 1/2) - Minibeasts and Toys
Years 3 and 4 – Ancient Greece
Years 5 and 6 – Anglo Saxons and Romans
I mentioned the topic webs which the teaching staff have put onto their class area of
the school website. These not only tell you the topic but also tell you what will be
covered in all the different subjects such as geography, history etc. You can go to
Boskenwyn School website and click on the classes tab at the top which takes you to
your child’s class page or you can follow the link below:
Boskenwyn Primary School
 

https://www.boskenwyn.cornwall.sch.uk/web/welcome_meeting_presentation/619189
https://www.boskenwyn.cornwall.sch.uk/web/classes


Rosemullion Class - Elva for settling
in so well. 

Praa Sands Class - Jude for his
excellent resilience 

Church Cove Class - Max for his
impressive scientific knowledge.

Poldhu Class - Felix for his wonderful
engagement with his learning. 

of
the 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
Parent Governor Meetings:

21.9.22 - 2pm Boskenwyn
School (Green room

between Mr Conway and Mr
Watson’s class)

8.11.22 - 9am
12.1.23 - 2pm
3.3.23 - 9am

24.4.23 - 2pm
22.6.23 - 9am

 
INSET Days

5-10 June 23
Term dates have already

been sent to you but if you
need another copy then let

us know.
 

Sports Day
Boskenwyn Friday 16th June

23 2pm



School Photographs
Friday 7 October the school
photographer will be taking

individual photos of the
children; please can all

children come into school in
full uniform on that day?




PE 
Rosemullion - Tuesday (includes

mud kitchen)
Praa Sands - Wednesday and

Thursday
Church Cove - Monday and Friday

Poldhu - PE Monday Swimming
Thursday



Please close all gates as you enter

and leave the school grounds to help
keep our children safe. 



If you arrive after 8.45 (KS2) or 9.00
(KS1) please take your child to the

office to sign them in. 

REMINDERS



Poldhu Class 

It has been wonderful
welcoming the children back to
Poldhu Class this week and
seeing so many happy, smiley
faces. 
We enjoyed our trip to Germoe
on Tuesday where Edmund the
Saxon got our topic off to an
exciting start. 
We have been so impressed
with the children's attitude to
learning and are looking
forward to seeing what they
achieve in the coming weeks. 

CLASS UPDATE

We are fundraising again, on a Just Giving page, to help fund the
repairs to the wooden climbing structure, and create some new
painted games to liven up the playground for our lovely school.

 
Please share far and wide, we are so grateful for every penny donated

as it will go directly to improving our kids' school environment. 
 

We are so lucky to have such dedicated families giving their time,
muscles and energy to building/repairing the structure, however we do

also need some funds as (like everything else) prices of timber and
paint have gone up lately.

 
Thank you so, so much for your support

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/boskenwynplayground?



FOBS

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/boskenwynplayground

